## **Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)**

From:

Jeffrey Dvorin <Jeffrey.Dvorin@ag.ny.gov>

Sent:

Monday, March 27, 2017 2:38 PM

To:

'Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)'

Subject:

CJA v. Cuomo, et al.

Dear Ms. Sassower,

This is in response to the voicemail that you left today. In my view, this matter has been handled appropriately in all respects by this office. Should you wish to provide information – or the appropriate notice – regarding any application that you plan to make tomorrow, please contact Helena Lynch, the AAG who would appear for any such application, at <a href="mailto:helena.lynch@ag.ny.gov">helena.lynch@ag.ny.gov</a>. You expressed an interest in speaking with my superiors. In this regard, you may contact Deputy Attorney General Meg Levine at <a href="meg.levine@ag.ny.gov">meg.levine@ag.ny.gov</a>. Very truly yours,

Jeffrey Dvorin Bureau Chief Litigation Bureau Office of the Attorney General The Capitol Albany, NY 12224-0341

Phone (518) 776-2601 (NEW #) FAX (518) 915-7738 (NEW #)

**IMPORTANT NOTICE:** This e-mail, including any attachments, may be confidential, privileged or otherwise legally protected. It is intended only for the addressee. If you received this e-mail in error or from someone who was not authorized to send it to you, do not disseminate, copy or otherwise use this e-mail or its attachments. Please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete the e-mail from your system.